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Statement of Intent

Brislington Village Pre-school will follow the procedures for evacuating the building in the event of the fire alarm being sounded, in a way that ensures that all children are safely led away from the building and adults do not take any undue risks. 

Aims

Our aims are: 

· No child or adult will take unnecessary personal risks; 

· Staff fully understand the required procedures and understand their role; 

· Staff will follow day-to-day procedures to reduce the risk of fire; 

· We will follow the advice that the fire brigade give;
· All visitors/volunteers will be made aware of the evacuation procedure and informed if there is a planned fire drill.

Methods

· We have a fire procedure on the wall;
· We will have a fire drill during the session at least each half term, (however if we have new children starting this will be more frequent), and a record will be made; 

· There will be a role for each member of staff;
· We will ensure all staff receive information/training on fire procedures and are aware of all the fire exit escape routes; 

· We will perform a formal risk management assessment at least once a year, and will monitor risks each day; 

· We will keep registers of children, staff, and visitors to the pre-school for each session;
· Fire doors are clearly marked, never obstructed, and easily opened from the inside;
· Smoke detectors/alarms and fire fighting appliances conform to BSEN standards, are fitted in appropriate high-risk areas of the building, and are checked as specified by the manufacturer.  (This is the responsibility of St Luke’s Church).
In the event of a fire occurring, the fire alarm will sound, which is one long blast of the whistle.  The fire warden for the day must alert everyone and gain their attention including alerting the Millennium room, toilets, and kitchen. The evacuation procedure to follow is:

· For safe evacuation, the children are asked to form a line, one staff member will be at the front of the line and lead them outside via the nearest exit and one staff member will be at the back of the line. 

· The evacuation will start immediately and people should not try to collect bags and other personal possessions, however, the staff member leading the line will collect the register and phone if it is safe to do so;
· The assembly point is on the church grounds opposite the hall;
· The fire warden for the day is responsible for doing a check of the building to ensure nobody is left in and that all the doors are shut;
· Once outside a member of staff will telephone the fire brigade on 999 and give appropriate details;
· At the assembly point, the register will be called and checked for any unaccounted adults or children, and the fire brigade will be told of any missing people. Nobody will be permitted to return to the building until the all-clear is given by the fire brigade. 

The named fire wardens are:

April Blackmore (Monday and Tuesday)

Sara Pearce (Wednesday, Thursday and Friday)

For fire drills, the above procedure will be followed except that the session supervisor will give the all-clear. 

This policy was adopted at a meeting on the 1st September 2015
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This policy should be read in conjunction with our

Lock Down policy
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